
Comed Utility Relocation Process 

The Illinois Section’s UESI and CI joint May Dinner Meeting  

Commonwealth Edison Utility Relocation Process 

 

The ComEd Facility Relocation group works with DOT agencies and public works departments to 

alleviate conflicts and clear the way for new infrastructure within communities across Illinois.  

Commonwealth Edison received 2,246 project review requests in 2023 identifying conflicts with 

all types of public improvement projects.  Projects include roadway resurfacing and 

reconstruction, sewer and water main improvements, traffic modernization, road widening and 

right-of-way expansion, etc.  The Presentation will discuss the ComEd conflict review and 

relocation process. 

 

Join us on Thursday May 16th for a wonderful dinner at the offices of HBK Engineering at 2101 

W. Carroll Ave. Chicago, IL (West Town Office), dinner at 5:30 p.m. (Street parking available). Any 

questions, please reach out to Bethany Turk, Vice-Chair, UESI at bturk@hbkengineering.com 

Registration is coming soon ($65/per person). Sponsorships will be available at $250/each and 

does include attendance for 2 registrants and the display of the sponsors logo. 

 

  

 

About the speakers: 

Vincent Mazzaferro is a member of the ComEd Facility Relocation team.  He has worked as an 

engineer, project manager, and manager on utility and public improvement projects.  Vincent is 

leading a team that collaborates with over 280 external agencies throughout ComEd’s territory 

including coordination with IDOT, CDOT, and the Illinois Tollway. 

Eileen Koplin is a Project Manager at HBK Engineering. She plays a critical role as a designer lead 

for the utility relocation programs within the organization. Her experience spans across the 

Chicagoland area and covers concept design through construction.  Some of her clients include 

ComEd, AT&T, Verizon, CenturyLink, Zayo, Comcast, and Windstream. 


